STATE OF NEVADA
DEPARTMENT OF HMUMAN RESOURCES

DIVISION OF HEALTH
BUREAU OF CONSUMER HEALTH PROTECTION SERVICES

SO% EAST Ming STegeT 820 BELROSE STREET
CARSON CiTY. NEvADa 8970 LAS VEGAS. NEVADA 8998
TELAPHONE. (TO2) 889-47%0 TeLarwONg (TO2) 388024

June 30, 1980

Mr. Frank Young

Office of State Programs

U.5. Niclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Young:

This is the report of program technical performance under Contract Number
NRC-06-80~-310, as required at end of the second quarter:

1. There has been no program technical performance.

As you may know, we planned to get started with this program by sending
Larry Franks to the June 9, Mill Licensing Course. Unfortunately, Larry
is '~aving us to take another jab.

Our contract does not have a listing for "Grants Officer”, so I am sending
you this report and three copies for appropriate distribution.

Sincerely,
A7
Qlf g
' John Vaden

Supervisor
Radiological Health
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